
Texas Handgun Association 
 
Board Meeting: Go-To Meeting November 15, 2019 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:11 P.M. by the President, Bobby Clakley. Board Members present: 
Bobby Clakley, Dean McCormick, David Kidder, Richard Buchfink, Aaron Marshall and Jamie Kidder. Also 
present was Mollie Clakley. 
 

Meeting requested to discuss TXHGA 2020 Banquet Meal Choices 

Mollie advised that the banquet meal prices have gone up approximately $3 per person for the Chicken 
Madeira meal and approximately $16 for the Surf/Turf. In order to not increase the banquet meal cost 
for attendees, Mollie suggested the Traditional Hill Country buffet dinner with the 3-entrée option 
consisting of a roast beef and pork tenderloin carving stations, along with Chicken Madeira. There would 
be an additional $50 carver fee for each carving station. Mollie also pointed out during the 2019 
conference there was a mix up by the hotel about the number of steak/shrimp meals to prepare, which 
caused a handful of folks to receive their meals almost an hour late. It was also pointed out that a buffet 
would allow the meal to be hotter, since the plating route can allow food to cool. 

Mollie suggested to upgrade the lunch buffet from the enchilada/taco meal to the fajita/enchilada meal. 
Although there is a slight increase in price per person, it allows us to go back to what had been provided 
in past conferences. 

Dean made a motion to switch to buffet style with 3 entrees and leave all other decisions to the 
conference committee. This motion was seconded by Richard and the motion carried. 

Dean moved to adjourn the meeting; Richard seconded. Motion carried. 


